
TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL PETITION 

We affected citizens urgently petition the Town of Chapel Hill to provide an 
emergency commission made up of unbiased citizens and experts to address air 
and water quality affected by existing and planned expansion of the UNC coal 
plant and to determine UNC's potential contribution and liability for the toxic coal 
ash disposed of under the Chapel Hill Police Station. 

We further petition the Town of Chapel Hill to use their considerable influence to 
require the University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill, to keep their promise and to 
convert to solar energy by 2020 and to fulfill their obligation and duty to protect 
the health and environment of the citizens of Chapel Hill and the students 
attending UNC-Chapel Hill. And in the interest of mitigating the dangers of 
climate change, do your utmost to protect public health by not accepting dirty 
energy as any kind of solution to our energy needs. 

Finally, we petition the Town to expeditiously move forward in environmental 
testing of the Police station coal ash disposal site's affects on water and air and the 
promised risk assessment and toxicological examinations of the effected population. 

We the undersigned urge the Town of Chapel Hill to grant this petition: 

Elizabeth M. T. O'N an 
Lonnie Crotts 
Sue Crotts 
John Wagner 
LibHutchby 
Chris Carlson 
Sterling Blad 
Elizabeth M.S. O'Nan 
Contact: 828 655 0376 
pace@mcdowell.main.nc. us 


